
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

August 2020 
Dear Rider,  
 
CHANGES TO LESSON BOOKING FROM SEPTEMBER 
 
Thank you for all of your continued support over the last few months.  I do hope that you have enjoyed 
your 1 to 1 lessons. 
 
As the whole world has evolved into a different format, we too have had to change our processes in order 
to continue to provide the riding lessons for you. We are COVID-19 compliant and display our notice 
indicating as such, as required. Our policies are available on our website and we kindly ask you to ensure 
that you follow these for everyone’s benefit. We have also had to become more on-line based, and for 
those of you like me that are not so tech-savvy, I do apologise but this is the way we need to operate going 
forward.  
 
In September, with the start of the new school term, we are returning to group lessons but we must still 
socially distance and wash our hands before and after riding. We have put each rider into a ‘colour’ group. 
Please ask Lisa or Helen your colour before booking a lesson to ensure you book into the correct lesson. 
 
All lessons for September are now open for booking on our website.  We will release new dates on a month 
to month basis as we still do not know what the future holds. You will find that we are now only operating 
in term time on Mondays, Tuesday and Wednesdays. The same amount of lessons are still available as 
before but personally I need to adjust after 30 years of working weekends. For many years I have also 
managed to hold our costs of lessons at the same low cost but unfortunately I cannot continue to do so and 
you will see that our prices have increased slightly. 
 
 To book your lesson, go to the website, find a lesson for your colour then book and pay for your lesson 
online, and we look forward to seeing you here. 
 
On another note, we have been busy in lock down and you will see the positive changes when you return. I 
look forward to seeing you all soon. 
 
Kind regards  
Helen 
 


